
WELCOME TO  
MIDDLE SCHOOL 

PARENT SESSION 
An information session for parents to better understand the transition into 

middle school and the course registration process.  
Event begins at 5:30 PM in the band room.    

 
If you have attended this event in the past, it is not necessary that you  

attend.  A registration packet will be sent home with your student.  The  
video presentation will also be available on the website after the event. 

STUDENT SESSION 
Meet your classmates and learn about life in middle school!  

Students will work with BRPS teachers,  Mr. Bittrick and Mrs. Kane.   
Event begins at 5:30 PM in the auxiliary gymnasium. 

Please Join Us! 
 

Black River Public School 
Tuesday, March 20 

5:30 PM 
Band Room  

 

Please use the 20th street entrance.  

Please respect this event. For parents and incoming 6th grade students only.  


